
Year 5 Homework

Reading
Drop it for 10! Try and read for 10 minutes with an adult at home on at least 3 

occasions this week. Record your reading in your reading log or on Boom Reader!

Homework and Spelling
Please find the sheet below, with this week’s homework and spelling challenge. The 

children will know which group they are in. HOMEWORK MUST BE 

BROUGHT IN WEDNESDAY 13TH MARCH and the spelling test will be on 

Thursday 14th March.

Reminder: Homework must be brought in on Wednesdays as 

per the school policy.


